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At 200 metres, Ellenborough Falls is one of the longest single drop waterfalls in the Southern 

Hemisphere and one of ǘƘŜ aƛŘ bƻǊǘƘ /ƻŀǎǘΩǎ biggest natural attraction... 

 



Editorõs  Words 

Dear Residents, 

Welcome to the June Edition of the Village 

Newsletter. I sit here and write this editorial, 

enjoying my coffee, the morning sunshine and 

listening to the birds chirping.  

 

Our mornings of late have been crisp but the days 

have been absolutely glorious.  In saying that, the 

1st June is the start of winter and sƻƳŜƘƻǿ L ŘƻƴΩǘ 

think our warm days are going to stick around. We 

are so spoilt here in Port Macquarie. We are 

surrounded by gorgeous beaches, lush hinterland 

and one of the best year-round climates.   

We had a busy month in May. We officially 

opened the new kitchen in the Tenison Woods 

Centre with a morning tea. Photos will be 

appearing in this newsletter. Thank you again to 

residents for your patience while the hall was out 

of action for two weeks while the kitchen 

renovations were undertaken.  

The Social Committee hosted two events during 

May which were enjoyed by all who attended.  

- A music afternoon including afternoon tea in the 

early part of the month. A reǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ƛǎ 

included in this newsletter.  

- Ψ¢ƘŜ .ƛƎƎŜǎǘ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ¢ŜŀΩ charity fundraiser for 

the Cancer Council was held in the later part of 

the month. This was a fantastic morning with a 

great attendance and an abundance of raffle 

prizes.  

 Until next time, keep warm and safe as the days 

and nights get colder. 

Jody, Editor 

 

 

Village Office ς Phone: 6584 3515  

Opening Hours ς Monday to Friday 

8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
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The Village Office will  be closed on 

Monday, 11th June 2018 for the 
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Topics that will be addressed include:  

 ̷ What Community Care services are available such as ΨIƻƳŜ /ŀǊŜ tŀŎƪŀƎŜǎΩ and ΨtƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ 

ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ CǳǘǳǊŜΩ.  

 ̷ What Pastoral Care involves and the broad range of services offered by the Pastoral Care 

team to our residents and families of residents.  

 ̷ Information on the catering services that The Marian Centre provides within Catholic Care 

of the Aged and what is available to residents. 

The forum starts at 12:30pm in the Tenison Woods Centre and will run for approximately one 

and a half hours. 

FORUM ON HEALTH AND AGEING 

Wednesday, 13th June 2018 

 

 

 

Village residents are invited to attend a Forum on Health and Ageing. 

There will be four guest speakers from Catholic Care of the Aged: 

Community Care Manager, Admissions Officer, Pastoral Care Team 

Leader and Marian Hospitality Centre Production Coordinator. 

 

Friendship Morning at St ThomasΩ 

The monthly Friendship Morning Tea has 

re-commenced at St Thomas. The next 

morning tea will be held on Thursday, 

21st June 2018.   

 

Guests should be seated by 10:00am and 

the event concludes by 11:30am.  

Morning tea will be served and 

entertainment provided. Transport is 

available by the CCA bus.  

For catering purposes and if you also 

require CCA bus pick-up, you must 

phone the Village Office on telephone 

6584 3515 if you are interested in 

attending by Monday, 18th June 2018 to 

have you included on the attendance 

list.   

 

 

A viewing of ά! [ƛŦŜ [Ŝǎǎ hǊŘƛƴŀǊȅέ CŀǘƘŜǊ 

Leo Donnelly and The Parish of St Agnes will 

be held in the Tenison Woods Centre on 

Thursday, 21st June 2018 at 2.00pm followed 

by tea/coffee and biscuits. 

If you are interested in attending, please 

phone the Village Office on 6584 3515 to 

place your name on the list. 

The DVD runs for approximately 45 minutes. 

 

 



REMINDER TO RESIDENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents are reminded in the event of an emergency requiring 

evacuation from your unit, please proceed to your designated 

Emergency Assembly Area within your Stage which is signposted 

just like the photo of the sign to the left.  The Village Office is 

currently updating the Emergency Procedures and residents will 

be provided with a copy relevant to their Stage in due course. 

 In the meantime, if you are unsure where your designated 

Emergency Assembly Area is, please contact the Village Office.  

 

EMERGENCY ASSISTANCE 

 

 

Residents are reminded how important the Vital Care system is. Each unit is connected to 

the Vital Care System.  When you press your Vital Care button, the alarm is received at 

SafetyLink. The SafetyLink operator will telephone you to discuss your needs.  In business 

hours they will organise for a Village Office staff member to attend, or call an ambulance if 

necessary. Staff will have a master key to gain access if you are unable to open the door. If 

you have serious health problems, and you need help, it is much better to ring 000 so 

emergency services are not delayed in getting to you. Your Vital Care devices (Vital Care 

button or neck pendant) should be tested on a monthly basis to ensure it is in working order. 

If you have both a Vital Care device and a neck pendant, please test on alternate months, DO 

NOT test on the same day. SafetyLink will contact you if you have not tested your Vital Care 

device to request this to occur. 

 

 

Remember I would love to hear your 

feedback, so please share your ideas.  

Any suggestions are always appreciated.  If 

you have a story, recipe, poem, joke or travel 

news, please contact me at the Village Office. 

 



REMINDER TO RESIDENTS 

  

 

 

 

CARD POP-UP SHOP 

{ǳŜ ά¢ƘŜ /ŀǊŘ [ŀŘȅέ will be back again in July 2018. Sue will be bringing her Phoenix 

Trading and Flamingo Paperie cards and stationery giftware back to the village. There has 

been a small price increase this year with cards increasing from $4.20 to $4.50 each but 

residents still get their 10% discount on all purchases. 

Sue will be at the Tenison Woods Centre on Monday, 9th July 2018 between  

9:30am and 11:30am, so drop by to say hello and have a look. 

 

Second Anniversary Celebration 

IŜƭƭƻΦ LΩƳ WǳŘȅ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ǘǿƻ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ȅŜŀǊǎΣ L ƘŀǾŜ 

been pampering the lovely ladies at the villages 

around Tenison Woods Centre one Tuesday per 

month.  

Now that Winter is approaching, it is time for you to 

cosy up and treat yourself ǘƻ ǎƻƳŜ ΨƳŜΩ ǘƛƳŜΗ 

See on the next page a list of some of the very special 

treatments that I can offer you. 

Ladies, call me to make your appointment, or to 

discuss your beauty needs today. 

With love, 

Judy 0419 446 783 

¶ Gift Vouchers Available 

¶ Cash Only             
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RESIDENT NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes to residents who 

are celebrating a birthday. 

We wish residents who are 

experiencing poor health a 

speedy recovery. 

We extend our condolences to 

residents who have lost a loved 

one. May Our Lord bless and 

comfort you and your family 

during this time of grief. 

 

 

WANTED 

One of our CCA facilities are 

looking for a piano that is in 

good working condition.  

Do you know someone who 

no longer wants their 

piano? Would they be 

happy to donate this to 

Catholic Care of the Aged?  

If so, please let us know by 

contacting the Village Office 

on 6584 3515. 

Centacare Trip 

St Agnes Parish welfare organisation, 

Centacare, provides services in Disability, 

Mental Health, Employment, Family, Youth 

and Housing.  

Centacare host social group activities which 

include overnight trips for their Centacare 

clients.  

Sue Blain, Community Housing Manager, has 

a couple of spots available which are open to 

village residents to join them on their 3 day 

Taronga Zoo Trip on Monday, 30th July 2018. 

Further information can be obtained by 

contacting the Village Office on 6584 3515. 

The Village Office will also be planning an 

overnight trip later in the year. Additional 

information will be provided in future 

newsletters. 

JUSTICE OF THE PEACE (JP) 

Do we have anyone in the village who is a 

NSW Justice of the Peace? If so, would you 

be happy to perform your functions as a JP 

to village residents? 

Please contact the Village Office to place 

ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ WtΩǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜΦ  

This list will be kept at the Village Office and 

will not be published. Names will only be 

provided to a resident/s that requires a JP 

and has contacted the Village Office to 

obtain this. 

 

 

We welcome new resident:- 

Margaret McCarthy ς May 2018  



RESIDENT NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEW KITCHEN ς TENISON WOODS CENTRE 

The official opening of the new kitchen in the Tenison Woods Centre was held on 

Monday, 21st May 2018. The Village Office hosted morning tea with a delicious 

assortment of sandwiches, cakes and homemade slices.  We had over 50 residents 

attend and everyone had a great morning. Below are some photos taken of the 

morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ST AGNES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

Following the Annual General Meeting at St Agnes Village in April, the new 

committee members are listed below and the units they represent. 

 

 

 

 

  Peter Page      James Chissell  Ann Denyer              ¢ǊƛǎƘ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴ 

     1-22             1-22        23-42        43-52 

 

 

 

 

 

     Bridget Earle     Joy Eastwood      David Burr              

  57-68       53-56, 69-74         75-104 

                       

 

 

 

 

        Lori Peel-Davis                        Barry Johnson                    Jim Sims                 

       75-104                          105-128                                 105-128  

 

 

 

 

        Glennis Mutton            Barry Jennings    

     129-134      135-146 

 

    

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


